Moscow, 3 June 2008
From :

Ministry for Information Technologies and Communications of the Russian Federation

To:

Secretary-General of ITU

Our ref.:
P16-2-10-1910

Dear Dr Touré,

The Administration of the Russian Federation has considered the first draft of your report to the 2009 World Telecommunication Policy Forum (WTPF-09) and hereby submits its proposals thereon. 

Given the importance of an event such as WTPF-09, and taking into consideration Resolution 115 (Marrakesh, 2002) of the ITU Plenipotentiary Conference “Use of the six official and working languages of the Union on an equal footing” and Resolution COM6/5 of the ITU Plenipotentiary Conference (Antalya, 2006) “Use of the six official languages of the Union on an equal footing”, we hereby request your assistance in ensuring that there is simultaneous interpretation of the meetings of the Forum into Russian, and that its documents are also translated.

Yours sincerely,

T. V. ARKHANGELSKY

Director, Department for International Cooperation

(signed)
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